
 

                  
 

BUY-A-BRICK PROGRAM ORDER FORM 
 

The Churchill Athletic Patrons (CAP) Buy-A-Brick Program is an ongoing fundraiser to help provide 
funds for CAP scholarships and to support and enhance Churchill Athletics.  Your generous support in the 
form of a brick will be displayed for all to see near the CHS Field House.  Buy a brick to recognize a 
graduate, celebrate an event, commemorate an achievement, acknowledge a victory or to honor alumni, 
teachers or coaches.  
 
Complete the information below, include a check (made payable to C.A.P.) or indicate you paid by 
PayPal on the website and mail to Churchill Athletic Patrons, c/o Churchill High School, 8900 
Newburgh Rd., Livonia, MI 48150.  Mark your envelope with “buy a brick” in the bottom corner.   
 

____ Check included     ______Paid by PayPal 
 
Questions?  Call Churchill Athletics @ 734-744-2650, ext. 46917 or go to www.cap-chs.com 
 
Name:__________________________________ ______ $55—4”x8”; Up to 3 lines of text 

(may be tax deductible – fair market value is $30.00) 
Address:________________________________ If you would like a replica mini-brick at no extra 

charge please check here______. 
_______________________________________ 
 
Phone:__________________________________ ______$100—8”x8”; Up to 6 lines of text  
                    (may be tax deductible – fair market value is $45.00) 
E-mail:_________________________________ If you would like a replica mini-brick at no extra 

charge please check here_____. 
 
Please CLEARLY PRINT message, 20 characters per line.  A character includes punctuation, spaces, etc.  
Messages will be centered top to bottom and left to right as bricks are produced. 
 

Line 1__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__  

Line 2__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__ 

Line 3__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__  

Line 4__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__ 

Line 5__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__  

Line 6__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__/__ 
***Please note:  bricks are ordered once per year, after the school year is completed, and will be installed in the fall of that year*** 


